
65 Holbury Drove, Holbury
£389,950



65 Holbury Drove
Holbury, Southampton

This detached bungalow is situated within a private
shared driveway, close by to local amenities.
Internally there are three double bedrooms, a
lounge, a well appointed kitchen/dining room, an
ensuite to master bedroom and a further family
bathroom. Outside of the property you will find a
sunny garden to the rear, driveway parking and a
single detached garage. Further features include
UPVC double glazing, gas central heating and a
charging point for an electric vehicle. An internal
viewing is strongly recommended to fully appreciate
the accommodation on offer.

The property is conveniently positioned for both The
New Forest National Park and all of the amenities
within Holbury and other surrounding towns/villages
including Hythe. This allows access to various shops,
restaurants and bars as well as a recreation centre
at Gang Warily and a golf course at Dibden.
Proximity to the coast enable many further outside
interests to be enjoyed and there are regular bus
links to the surrounding areas. From Hythe Village a
passenger ferry service runs regularly to Town Quay,
Southampton which provides excellent links to the
Isle of Wight and London.
Council Tax band: D

Tenure: Freehold






